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To conclude, EGTOP did not recommend the  use of carbon dioxide in the production of 
organic microalgae and this is  not  authorized by current rules in force. A comprehensive  
research could be necessary to find the most energy and production efficient alternatives 
for CO2 enrichment in microalgae production. 

Yours sincerely, 




